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Hello, 
 

For those that are new to St Clement's, I am Mrs Nizamis 

the Deputy Head teacher. You can also find me in Year 1 on 

a Monday and Tuesday and in Key stage 2 at other times. I 

feel very privileged as I get to work with so many of our 

wonderful children! 
 

We are now almost halfway into this first half term and the 

children are all working hard on their learning and are 

enjoying being back to a somewhat more normal school 

routine. 
 

This week we have had our parent consultations over the 

phone, it has been a real pleasure to speak to parents and 

tell you how well the children have settled into their new 

classes. If for any reason you haven't had 

your phone call, please contact the school 

office to arrange a suitable time with your 

child's class teacher. 
 

I wish you all a happy and relaxing 

weekend 
 

Mrs Nizamis, Deputy Head Teacher 
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#LearningforLifeAnchoredInChrist  Dignity Our values focus this half term is    

Harvest is near... 
 

We will be carrying out 
our annual Harvest drive 
this year and donations 
can begin being bought 
into school from Monday 
27th September.  
 

We know it has been 
 a tough year for 
everyone, but anything 
you could spare to help 
those less fortunate in 
the local area would be 
greatly appreciated. 

Monday 4th October - School Photographer 

Mark your calendars, the school photographer is in 

next month on Monday 4th October to take 

INDIVIDUAL photos of the pupils. 

 

**Please note** This year due 

to COVID we will not be able to 

take Sibling or Family photos. 



 

 

 

Safeguarding: Childline is a 

counselling service for children and 

young people, up to their 19th 

birthday, in the United Kingdom and 

provided by the NSPCC. Childline deals 

with any issues which cause distress or 

concern and is free for all children.  

 

Their service offers a wide range of support for young people. Advice 

can be found regarding; death, eating disorders, divorce/parent 

separation, bullying (all types), abuse, worries/anxieties and many 

more issues effecting children today.  

 

Childline can be contacted over 

the phone, online or via their app. 

You can also create a Childline 

Locker where you can save videos 

and other resources that can help 

you resolve issues. 

Parent’s, applications for Secondary Schools in Birmingham have 
now opened.  Please make sure that you complete your child’s 

application by the deadline (31st October 2021) 
 

For more information please visit 
https://www.birmingham.gov.uk/schooladmissions 

Secondary School  
Application OPEN 

ATTENTION: Year 6 Parents  
- Just over a month to apply - 

The Birmingham Diocesan Multi-Academy Trust is a company limited by guarantee and is registered in  

England and Wales: Company No 10729883. The registered office is 1, Colmore Row, Birmingham, B3 2BJ 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Ziar & Owen 

Dagmawi & Ibraheem 

Isaiah & Muhammad 

Aminah & Jacob 

Arooj & Ibrahim 

Tasia & Amira 

Sara H. & Ellis 

 Dylan 

Article 22  (refugee children) 
 

If a child is seeking refuge or has refugee 

status, governments must provide them with 

appropriate protection and assistance to help 

them enjoy all the rights in the Convention. 

Governments must help refugee children who 

are separated from their parents to be 

reunited with them. 


